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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: PDKing0000@aol.com
Sent: Saturday, June 16, 2012 5:08 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: donaldjaym@comcast.net
Subject: Status of Access to 984 40th Street in Oakland

Hi Mark, 
  
I just spoke with Cheryl Robinson, the daughter of the property owner, Mrs. Francois.  Mrs. Francois had asked that I 
arrange access to the property with her daughter.  I had told Cheryl when we spoke about a month ago that I would follow 
up with her a few weeks before the scheduled sample collection. 
  
We are presently scheduled to install the soil gas well and well vault, and to hand auger for a groundwater sample at 984 
40th Street in Oakland on Tuesday 7/3/12 between 10AM and 2PM. 
  
We are presently scheduled to return to the site for soil gas sample collection from the new soil gas well at 984 40th 
Street in Oakland on Thursday 7/5/12 between 1PM and 5PM. 
  
I told Cheryl I would check in with her the day before our 7/3/12 appointment.  Cheryl said that she has the entire week 
off, but also has other activities scheduled during the week. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.  Thank you! 
  
Paul  
  
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 
(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 



1

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: PDKing0000@aol.com
Sent: Saturday, June 16, 2012 4:41 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: narvie3777@yahoo.com
Subject: 6/16/12 telephone call regarding site access for 996 40th Street, Oakland

Hi Mark, 
  
I just spoke with Narvie Smith regarding access to 996 40th Street in Oakland.  Narvie confirmed receipt of my e-mail that 
I sent today, and we discussed that she would like to be at the property when we do our drilling and sampling.  Narvie said 
that if she is not available during the proposed drilling dates of the 4th of July week, that she can be available during the 
week of July 16 for drilling on July 17 or 18, and that she will be available to be on site for subsequent sampling two days 
after soil gas well installation. 
  
Narvie said that she will contact the tenant to find out which dates can be coordinated for access, and she will let me 
know.  I will let you know when I hear from her.  Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional 
information.  Thank you! 
Paul  
  
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 
(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 
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